
We are so excited for our students to attend the new school -
Sunset Acres Elementary School! For important school updates,

please visit https://sunsetacreselementary.nbed.ca/. Also,
please continue to check your emails this summer for

information as it becomes available about things like busing,
Open House and who your child’s teacher will be. If you have

any questions, feel free to email Mr. Burns (Principal) at
Jason.Burns@nbed.nb.ca or Mrs. Jordan (Vice-Principal) at

Christie.Jordan@nbed.nb.ca.
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to


